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Friends of the Orange County Library System host Pride Book Sale 

 

The Friends of the Orange County Library System will be hosting a Pride Book Sale from June 1 – 30 at 
the Friends of the Library Bookstore located on the third floor of Orlando Public Library, 101 E. Central 
Blvd. 
  
Browse through hundreds of previously enjoyed LGBTQ+ books including fiction, non-fiction, classics, 

new authors and more, at great prices. Thanks to a generous donation made possible by the LGBTQ+ 

Center Orlando, the Friends are able to bring this collection of great reads for everyone to enjoy at 

affordable prices.  

 
“When we made the decision to downsize our library, I could not think of a better place to donate our 
books to,” said Executive Director of The Center George Wallace. “Orange County Library System is an 
inclusive safe space for many people.” 
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The Friends of the Orange County Library System support the library in enhancing resources, innovations 
and services for the public. The Friends believe that a community with a first-rate library is a better place 
to live. It is through these book sales that they are able to help raise funds so that everyone can enjoy 
the privileges of information access, entertaining events, and education. 
 
The Center is a non-profit organization that promotes and empowers the LGBTQ+ community and its 
allies through information, education, advocacy, and support. Thank you to The Center for the 
wonderful donation and for supporting the library.  
 

For more information on the Friends of the Library, visit oclsfriends.info.  
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